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Dear Mr. Koutoufidas, Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the JVR Energy Park Draft EIR. 
Please consider the following comments from SANDAG Mobility and Innovation Team below:
 
SANDAG appreciates the inclusion of a Transportation Demand Management (TDM) program to
encourage construction workers to carpool or vanpool in order to reduce construction related to the
construction of the JVR Energy Park. Please continue to work with the SANDAG iCommute program
to promote pooled ride options, even beyond the construction phase to assist employees at the JVR
Energy Park in choosing. More information on available regional TDM programs including the
Regional Vanpool Program and carpool resources can be accessed through
www.iCommuteSD.com.   
 
Please let me tracy.ferchaw@sandag.org or Seth Litchney (seth.litchney@sandag.org) know if you
have any questions.
 
Thank you,
 
Tracy Ferchaw, MBA
Associate Business Analyst

 
(619) 699-1977
401 B Street, Suite 800, San Diego, CA 92101
 

   
SANDAG hours: Tuesday-Friday and every other Monday from 8 a.m.-5 p.m.
Employees are teleworking while our offices are closed during the COVID-19 pandemic.
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